
STEEL CITY STAFFING, LLC TRAINING REFUND POLICY

There must be at least a 24 hour notice before the first day of class if the participant decides
not to take the class or there will be no refund.

Participants can reach us by emailing us at steelcitystaffing@gmail.com
Or
Participants can call us at 1-219-427-0367 or 1-219-290-5173.

(Also a signed and dated letter at least 24 hours prior to the first day of training can be left at
4444 Broadway, Suite 4A, Gary, Indiana 46408.)
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